
May 3, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole
Chairwoman
House Appropriations Committee
H-307 The Capitol
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Ranking Member
House Appropriations Committee
1036 Longworth Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office Law Enforcement 
Computer Replacement project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this 
project is County of Humboldt, Sheriff’s Office, located at 826 4th Street, Eureka, CA  95501. 

The funding would be used to improve access to necessary digital tools. Technology continues to 
evolve, and new solutions can help Deputies complete their work more safely, efficiently, and 
effectively.  Proper technology can streamline real time data to provide information that aids in 
decision-making, helps prevent crime, mitigates potential threats, and keeps our communities 
safe.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 
10381(b)(8)).

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the updated technology can 
significantly transform how personnel carry out their tasks. By enabling deputies to leverage 
modern tools and techniques, such as automated report writing and records management systems, 
they can enhance the efficiency and accuracy of their duties while minimizing the chances of 
human error. This can lead to better outcomes in criminal cases, streamline office tasks, and 
enhance overall productivity.

I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Jared Huffman
Member of Congress


